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27 November 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As part of our ongoing work to continue to drive forward improvements we are embarking on professional 
learning as a team of schools.  We are working collaboratively next year as a group of eight schools on a 
teaching and learning project that will allow us to share expertise and learn together.  
 
As part of this joint work, we will need to make an alteration to one of our PD days.  
 
The 19th of July 2024 will now be an in-school day for pupils and this previous PD day will now move to 22nd 
March 2024.    
 
We apologise if this causes any inconvenience, we hope the prior knowledge of this allows ample time for any 
arrangements needed.  Thank you for your support in this matter and do not hesitate to contact your school to 
discuss any difficulties this change may cause.   
 
Your sincerely 
     

        K Lee 

Carla Whelan   Beck Preece     Kelly Lee 
CEO    Acting Headteacher    Acting Headteacher 
Empower Trust   Woodfield Infant School & Nursery  St George’s Junior School 
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